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Call for Bids for Hydro-Québec 
Line 2 Dismantlement Project 

  
For immediate release 

  
(Kahnawake – 24, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the 
community that a Notice to Prospective Bidders has been 
issued for the Hydro-Québec Line 2 Dismantlement Project.  
  
The bidder’s principal place of business must be located on 
the Territory of Kahnawà:ke and must be owned by 
Mohawk(s) of Kahnawà:ke. The bid submission deadline is 
Friday, October 16, 2020 at 2pm EST.  
  
Requests for information/questions must be sent to the 
contact person (see below) at least three (3) working days 
before the bid submission deadline.  
  
Hydro-Québec is willing to provide information sessions to 
interested parties upon request until Wednesday, September 
30, 2020 at 3pm EST. 
  
For further information, contact Julie Valois at 514-840-3000, 
extension 8767 or valois.julie@hydro.qc.ca. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs 
Lindsay LeBorgne 
Lindsay.leborgne@mck.ca 

450-632-7500 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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